
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
DIRECT	(410)	349-4990	X	100	 	 	
LEGAL@CERETEL.COM	 	
	
September 6, 2017 
 
VIA E-File 
 
puc.filingcenter@state.or.us 
 
Re:   Withdrawal, CereTel Incorporated 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
We hereby request to cancel the license of CereTel Incorporated with the Oregon Public 
Utilities Commission.  CereTel Incorporated does not offer intrastate service in Oregon 
and has no customers in Oregon. 
 
Any questions about this filing may be directed to my attention. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas M. Lynch 
 
TML:atr 
 
	
	
	
	
	


